
Saint Patrick 

Catholic 

Church 
 

April 16th & 17th   2022  - 

Easter  
 

Mass Times:   

Saturdays at 5:30pm  

& Sundays at 10:45am 
 

Holy Hour – St. Patrick 
Hosted at SPC on  

the 2nd Wednesday  

of each month  

with 6:00 pm Mass and  

Adoration from 6:30 -7:15pm. 

 
 

SAINT PATRICK  
EASTER FLOWERS IN  

HONOR/ MEMORY OF: 

  

Ida and Toot 
 

Adam Wright 
 

Ian Cook 
 

Fletcher Family 
 

Meg Rock 
 

Gantt Family 
 

 

Vincent and Mary 
Aspinall 

 
 

Message from the 

Administrator’s Desk: 
Today, Christians throughout the 

world are celebrating Easter 

Sunday, the resurrection event of 

Jesus as the most factual recorded 

singular event in the world that has 

shaped human history so much that 

it is very well elaborated in the New 

Testament (Lk.24, Mt. 28: 1-15, Mk. 

16:1-14, Jn. 20:1-29), to prove the 

power of God beyond all measures. 

Without the crucifixion, there 

wouldn’t have been any 

resurrection; they are both 

a historical event and a faith event. 

Jesus rose triumphantly from the 

dead on the third day after His 

Crucifixion and by that has 

unlocked for us the path to 

eternity. The celebration of Easter 

is a call for us to change and 

perhaps change radically from bad 

to good because the Jesus who was 

crucified on the cross, dead and 

buried but rose from the dead on 

the third day, has given us new life 

from the forces of injustice, 

violence, oppression, hatred, 

deceit, selfishness, envy, 

wickedness, discrimination, 

arrogance etc. As such, all 

Christians are welcomed to share in 

this divine life, a life of peace, 

harmony and serenity pointing to 

the signs of the fruits of our good 

works and deeds indicating our 

witnessing to Christ’s resurrection 

in this present age. 

May the resurrected Christ reign in 

the hearts and in the homes of all 

families, so that where there is 

division and confusion, unity is 

sowed, and where there is darkness 

the light of Christ shines. 

Happy Easter to all Parishioners of 

St. Peter, St Patrick, and St. John.  

-Father Maxwell 

News & 

Announcements: 
 

NOTE: THE OFFICE WILL BE 
CLOSED MONDAY APRIL 18—

FRIDAY APRIL 22. 
Remember if you have a 

spiritual emergency, please call 
804-402-1221. For other matters 

send us an email or leave a 
message on the office phone, 

we will answer upon our return. 

 

Bulletin 
If you are a registered parishioner 
or a regular attendee at St. Patrick 
Church and aren't already on the 
church distribution list (sent by 

Billie Keating), and wish to 
receive details on parish activities, 
funerals, etc. that sometimes aren't 

in the weekend bulletin, please 
submit your email address to Billie 
at bjk6269@comcast.net.   Also, if 
you'd like to receive our Weekend 
Bulletins electronically each week 
(and aren't already receiving it), 

please send your email address to 
our St. Patrick Church office 

at office@StPatrickChurchHill.org 
 

Kroger Rewards: 
Are you a Kroger Shopper?  You 

know the easiest way to give back 

to our community is to sign up for 

the Kroger Rewards Program.   

Our # is St. Patrick’s 89764. 

 We received a check for 77.79 just 

for people signing up and shopping! 

 
Baby Bottle Campaign for East 

End Pregnancy Center  
Thank you to all those parishioners 

who picked up a baby bottle for the 

Baby Bottle Campaign for East End 

Pregnancy Center.  

 
 

mailto:bjk6269@comcast.net
mailto:office@St.PatrickChurchHill.org


2022 Annual Diocesan Appeal: 
Together, we bestow his first fruits 

 

The Easter season is a time to 
allow the joy of Christ’s 

resurrection to shape our 
everyday lives. Happy Easter! 
Christ is risen from the dead! 

Continue to support His work in 
the world by contributing to our 
Annual Diocesan Appeal today! 

 

 
 

Sick and Homebound  
 

We want to make sure that ALL 

parishioners, including those who 

might be sick or homebound, are 

being cared for spiritually. If you are 

aware of any parishioners of St. 

Patrick’s who are sick/homebound, 

even if it has been many years 

since they have been able to attend, 

please let us know so that we can 

make sure we reach out to them. 

Please email either Fr. Redmond at  

frnickredmond@ 

saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

or the Office at 

office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org.  

 

WEEKLY COLLECTION    
April 9th & 10th 

 
Weekly 

Actual         $4,357.555 
             Budget      $3,750.00 

              $607.55 
     

Year to date 
Actual       $152,734.88 
Budget      $153,750.00        

               $1,015.12 
                      

Note: Actual totals include 
weekly collection and E-giving 

 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE: 
4/9 at 5:30: 35 

4/10 at 10:45: 158 
 

 

 

 
 

St. Patrick  
Catholic Church  
Scan and Give. 
Thank you for  

your Generosity. 

 

 

 

 

Contact & Follow us 

at: 
 

Facebook:  SPChurchHill 
 

Office: 
office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

 
Father Maxwell - Administrator:   

frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 
 

Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  
frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

 
John Lo Re – Maintenance & 

Grounds:  johnjlore@gmail.com 
 

Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding 

Coordinator:   mjmvcu@aol.com 
 

Donna Baird – Religious Education 
Coordinator: 

donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Heather Coleman – Social Ministry: 
Heatherscoleman@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral 

Associate & Director of Religious 
Education: 

Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Liz Opalak – Coordinator of Lectors 
& Sacristans:  opalakme@gmail.com 

 
Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:  

fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 

Mailing address:  St. Patrick’s 
Church, 

813 West Nine Mile Road, 
Highland Springs, VA 23075 

 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221: 
If someone is dying or has died 
& you would like to talk with a 

priest, please call. 
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